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To Whomsoever it may Concern

 This is to certify  that Mr. Richual Raj, Koorlickal House,Sundernagar, Edappally has been
participating in an internship program and fieldwork at the Center of Excellence for Developing Age-
Friendly Communities (CEDAC), a division of Managing and Generating Income for Community
Services (MAGICS) since August 2024.

During his internship, he has received training in various aspects of developing Age-friendly
communities, all crucial aspects of creating a supportive environment for older adults. Furthermore, he
has been actively involved in real-world projects, specifically the "Age-Friendly Kochi City" initiative
aligned with the World Health Organization's Global Network of Age-Friendly Cities and
Communities Framework (WHO-GNAFCC). His participation in this project demonstrates his
commitment to improving the lives of seniors and aligns well with goals often found in Age-Friendly
community development programs.
In addition to his involvement in the aforementioned project, he has actively participated in all other
routine programs offered by MAGICS. This demonstrates his well-rounded approach to his internship
and his willingness to learn and contribute across various aspects of the organization's work.
We at MAGICS have been impressed by his dedication, work ethic, and enthusiasm. He is a valuable
asset to our team, and we believe he has a bright future ahead of him. We wholeheartedly wish him all
the best in his future endeavors.

Warm regards,

 
Dr. Praveen G Pai
MBBS, BCCPM, PG. Dip. Ger (Malta), MPH, MSc. Gerontology (UK)
Public Health Specialist, Palliative Care Physician & Gerontologist
Chairman, MAGICS NGO
Focal Point WHO-GNAFCC,Kochi
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